
Night work to install an Anti-throw Safety Screen between 

Martin Street and Ramsay Street, Haberfield   

From Monday, 24 May 2021, work will be undertaken to install an Anti-throw 

Safety Screen along the M4 Westbound on-ramp between Martin Street and 

Ramsay Street, Haberfield. A map showing the location of the work is 

provided overleaf. 

What we're doing 

Due to the high volume of traffic during the day, work along the M4 Westbound    

on-ramp will be scheduled outside of standard construction hours to ensure the 

safety of pedestrians, motorists and workers. An Anti-throw Safety Screen will be 

installed along the M4 Westbound on-ramp, between Martin Street and Ramsay 

Street, Haberfield. This work has been scheduled to take place between Monday, 24 
May and Thursday, 3 June 2021 (with no work occurring on 28 and 29 May) between 
the hours of 9:00pm to 5:00am Sunday to Thursday. The work is expected to take 

approximately two weeks to complete, weather and site conditions permitting.

The work will involve: 

• Vertical lifting and handling of fabricated panel systems by use of cranes and

Elevated Work Platforms (EWP's)

• Fixing and grouting of posts into the existing concrete barrier

• Establishment of temporary work zones on the M4 Westbound on-ramp

• Establishment of work zones on the existing grassed area adjacent to the

shared pathway, as well as the area between Martin Street and Ramsay

Street, Haberfield.

Equipment required for this work includes, but is not limited to; a crane, rattle gun, 

light vehicles and EWP's.   

How this affects you 

There will be some noise associated with this work, however every effort will be made 

to minimise the impact of work, including: 
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When 

Monday, 24 May to

Thursday, 3 June 2021

Hours of construction  

9:00pm to 5:00am Sunday 

to Thursday  

Where 

M4 Westbound on-ramp 

between Martin Street and 

Ramsay Street, Haberfield 

For more information  

Please contact us if you 

have an enquiry or 

complaint about this work, 

on toll free  

1800 660 248 or email 

info@westconnex.com.au 

We speak  

your language 

Need an interpreter? 

Call the Translating and 

Interpreting Service on  

131 450. 

mailto:info@westconnex.com.au


• Using non-tonal reversing beepers on machinery

• Shielding stationary noise sources/ receivers with acoustic screens to dampen and redirect noise

• Turning off equipment and vehicles when not in use

• Instructing workers to keep noise to a minimum.

Traffic changes  

Temporary changes to traffic routes will be required along the M4 Westbound on-ramp while the work is taking place. This 

work requires a temporary single lane closure of the M4 Westbound on-ramp. Traffic control will be in place to assist 

motorists, pedestrians, residents and workers through these changes.  
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